
13. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 13.4 Dianne Monk would like to address the Board about the McCormacks Bay Intersection  

(northern end) and Main Road, Redcliffs. 
 
  Dianne Monk writes as follows: 
 
  “It would be appreciated if a time could be arranged for me to make a deputation to the Council 

regarding this situation. 
 
  I clarify as follows on behalf of several residents: 
 
 1. That the area requires some breathing space from the traffic build-up.  Not only traffic 

travelling from Sumner (bumper to bumper) but traffic travelling to Redcliffs and Sumner 
ferrying children to school from McCormacks Bay Road. 

 
 2. That the footpath is obstructed by debris (vicinity bus terminal - ) No 150 McCormacks 

Bay.  Many cars fly around this corner from Sumner in the mornings endeavouring to beat 
the traffic build-up.  It has become extremely dangerous for young children and especially 
so with the parents, pushchairs, scooters and dogs. 

 
 3. In wet weather, the area is awash with cascading waterfalls. 
 
 4. The area also needs to be surveyed for establishing yellow lines for parking.  This is 

especially critical around areas where the No 32 bus travels.  People do not adhere to 
“give way” when travelling down hill and this would enhance the area if yellow lines were 
placed on the left hand side of the road – going up. 

 
 5. The enhancement around McCormacks Bay is absolutely ideal for the bird life (including 

bellbirds) – however, there have been several housing developments from Mount 
Pleasant, Redcliffs and Sumner.  The traffic build up has been considerable. 

 
 6. Consideration needs to be given to extending the Balmoral Lane entrance across to the 

Causeway – creating a parking area and safe walkways.” 
 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


